
 

 

  
 
 
Monday 7th June 2021 
 
 
This week in Reception 
Welcome back! We hope that you all had a very relaxing holiday. This week we will be learning 
about pets and we will introduce our new roleplay corner. We will also be welcoming Miss King 
back to Reception class who will be teaching Reception one day a week this half term   

 
 
Phonic focus for this week 

This week we will continue phase 4, reading and spelling CVCC words and high 
frequency words.  

 
English and Topic 

We will be writing about our holiday. Later in the week we will use the book ‘A Dragon in a 
Wagon’ to write a rhyming sentence or two about our perfect pets. The children will be 
encouraged to use the school script, clear finger spaces and full stops. We will read our own 
rhymes to each other. 
 
Maths 
This week we will be counting in ones, twos and tens and we will revisit 2D shape. We will name 
common shapes- circle, square, rectangle, triangle, hexagon, octagon, pentagon, - and describe 
their properties.  

 
What can you do at home? 
1. Please practise reading and writing the high frequency words.  

2. Practise reading and writing phase 3 digraphs and trigraphs. 

3. Please listen to/read with your child daily. New books are uploaded to 
Bugclub each week.  

4. Practise adding and taking away using objects or a number line up to 
10/20 or beyond.   

5. Practise counting in twos to 20 and tens to one hundred 

6. Practise sentence writing. Find a picture of anything that interests your child in a magazine or 
on the internet and ask your child to write about it. Try to do this 2 or 3 times a week.   

 
 

Action points 

★Home activity: The theme this week is our favourite pet or animal. Please can your child draw, 
paint or make a model of their chosen pet and write three sentences or facts about it. Please hand 
this in to quarantine by Friday 11th June so that we can each have a chance to share this next 
week. 
★Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle and a hat in school every day as we 
expect plenty of hot, sunny days ahead. 
★Please send in spare clothing and a plastic bag in your child’s book bag in case of any toilet 
accidents. We are running low on spare clothing so this will be very helpful.  
★ Our weekly PE lesson will be taught on Monday afternoons as usual.  
★Please remember to leave reading books in book bags for us to use when we read together at 
school.  
 
If you have any concerns please feel free to come and chat to one of us. 
 
 
 Reception Team. 


